Freedom of Information Act 2000
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.

You asked:

1. Please can you state which Council you are answering on behalf of
Leicester City Council. 

 

2. Does the council or its contractors currently use glyphosate-based weedkillers?
Yes. 

 

3. Does the council have any internal guidance on where and how glyphosate-based weedkillers should be used? If yes please attach a copy of the guidance to your return email. 
Leicester City Council does not have a glyphosate use guideline document.

Therefore, this letter acts as a refusal notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by Leicester City Council.
 

4. Can you give me all addresses or types of location (eg park, school playing field etc) where glyphosate-based weedkillers are used by the council? 
Glyphosate is used on all Council owned assets to manage vegetation around obstacles in grass and for weed control on soft landscape areas and on the adopted public footpaths.

 5. How much has the council spent on glyphosate-based weedkillers for the financial years: 

2014-15 
£7,224.
2015-16
£8,113.
2016-17
£6,003.
2017-18
£5,243.

 

5. How many complaints has the council received for its use (or its contractors’ use) of glyphosate-based weedkillers in the financial years: 

	2014-15
	

	2015-16
	

	2016-17
	

	2017-18
	


Nil recorded complaints.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
4th Floor City Hall

115 Charles Street

Leicester  
LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

